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From:  byerses@mb.sympatico.ca [byerses@mb.sympatico.ca] Sent:Mon 2003-03-17 4:14 PM
To: EA-SnapLake

Ce:

Subject: Re: Addenda to Technical Reports

Attachments:

Glenda,

Yes this is true, There is no information in the technical documents that I
have read that would lead me to revise anything in our Technical Report. If
there is something that I have missed in De Beers' reports that would
resolve any Yellowknives Dene issues, then I trust that De Beers would
bring these to my attention.

Tim Byers
BYERS ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES .
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